
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

SUBJECT:  OUTDATED IEBC JOB ADVERT CIRCULATING ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

NAIROBI, KENYA: Friday, August 21, 2020 

The Commission’s attention is drawn to an old job advert circulating on social media and 

a local daily on vacancies at the Commission. The Commission wishes to clarify that it 

does not have any active current advert at the moment. 

We wish to state that the current job advert in circulation is outdated and no longer 

valid for application. The application for the vacancies closed on 29
th
 January 2020 and 

the recruitment process is still ongoing as the process was affected by the outbreak of the 

COVID -19 pandemic. 

Members of public are advised to ignore the advert and always check on the 

Commission website www.iebc.or.ke  for any vacancies as and when they are available. 
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